
   

  
     

   

             
  

 
 

 
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 6:43 AM 
To: Dowell Caselli-Smith  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] BH Energy 
 
Thank you for your email on this docket.  Any communication with a Commissioner regarding an open docket must be 
posted as a comment in the docket so that all parties and the public may view the comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 
Chris.Nelson@State.SD.US 
 
 




